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Grants available for small businesses in Nemaha Co
(KMZA)--Grants are available for small businesses in Nemaha County who have
been negatively impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.

According to a release, the grant program was created by Nemaha County from
funds provided by the Kansas SPARK Program.

Small businesses in Nemaha County with less than 50 employees are eligible for
the grant program.

Grant applications are due by Wednesday, November 11.

The County has developed a committee that will review the applications
submitted.

Additional information on the Nemaha County Spark Grant program and grant

applications are available on the Sabetha Chamber of Commerce website or the
Seneca Chamber of Commerce/Downtown Impact Facebook page.

Many Signals Communications



